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To: RIMSD 41 Board of Education  
From: Dr. Sharon Williams 

Cabinet Champion: Troy Bevans, IT Director  
Date:  July 22nd, 2025  
Re:  BadgePass License and Subscription Renewals 
 

To maintain the ability for Rock Island High School, Thurgood Marshall Learning Center, 
Edison Jr. High School, and Washington Jr. High School to take ID photos for staff and students, 
as well as to support the check-in and check-out process for visitors, vendors, and volunteers as 
part of our security protocols, the following software and service renewals are required: 

● BadgePass Identity Manager 
 

● BadgePass Visitor Manager 
 

● Family Watchdog database subscription 

The total cost for these renewals is $10,500.00. 

It is recommended that the Rock Island – Milan School District Board approve the renewal of 
these software licenses and the database subscription through Armstrong Systems & Consulting 
Company, located at 5000 Tremont Avenue, Suite 400-D, Davenport, IA 52807, in the total 
amount of $10,500.00. Funding for this renewal will be provided through the Technology 
Department’s budget and will cover the period from July 1, 2025, through June 30, 2026. 

 

 

 

 

Investment Period: July 1, 2025 through June 30th, 2026 
Total Investment: $10,500.00 
Funding Source: Technology Department Budget 
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